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Mr. Hans Vestberg, CEO
Verizon
1095 Avenue of the Americas
New York, NY 10036

Dear Ms. Lynch,

Dear Mr. Vestberg,

I’ve been researching global companies to see if they are advancing diversity and inclusion in their corporate hiring practices. I admire Verizon’s aspirations in this area and recognize the incremental gains made so far with women and minority communities. However, you should note that all the gains your company has made are being severely hindered by Verizon’s charitable donations to Planned Parenthood (PP), the major provider of the 3,000 abortions conducted daily in our country. Each abortion unjustly ends the life of an unborn child. I am certain your company’s intention is laudable. However, PP is unworthy of your support. And here’s why:

· Most abortions disproportionately affect minority communities, specifically the African American and Hispanic populations in the U.S.
This adds a racial dimension to your support of abortion and puts your company at risk for public scrutiny.

· Half of all Americans consider abortion to be morally wrong, and 25-33% believe abortion should be illegal in most cases.
This suggests that your company’s public image could be negatively affected by its support of PP.

· Finally, did you know that community health centers vastly outnumber PP facilities nationwide? In fact, PP’s provision of non-abortion health services for women is minimal.

There is a better way your company’s generosity can help women by supporting community health alternatives where your employees work.

Of course, individuals across your organization who wish to publicly support PP have the right to do so with their own personal money. But, by providing organization-wide support for PP, you obligate every single individual to cooperate in harmful practices toward women and minorities.

Please reconsider your options with your charitable giving leader in the U.S. I hope and pray that your company will not support Planned Parenthood in the future.

Sincerely, 
For years I have been a CVS pharmacy customer. I admire your company’s professionalism and commitment to providing medicines that maintain the life and health of so many of us.  I was, therefore, dismayed to learn that CVS intends to participate in dispensing the life-ending drugs mifepristone and misoprostol to pregnant women.  

Women have been legally subjecting themselves to surgical abortions for 50 years in the U.S.  But at least then they are not exposed to the emotional trauma of seeing the bloody remains of their unborn child.  A woman who ingests an abortion-inducing drug will see her dead baby, and will need to dispose of the body, usually by flushing it down the toilet.  Furthermore, it has been shown that serious adverse effects are almost twice as common in women undergoing medical abortion, compared to surgical abortions.  I hope you will consider all the consequences of your company’s decision to dispense abortion drugs. For example:

· Most abortions disproportionately affect minority communities, specifically the African American and Hispanic populations in the U.S.
This adds a racial dimension to your support of abortion and puts your company at risk for public scrutiny.

· Every abortion unjustly ends a human life. Half of all Americans consider abortion to be morally wrong, and 25-33% believe abortion should be illegal in most cases.
This suggests that your company’s public image could be negatively affected by its distribution of abortion medications.

· Finally, as the FDA continues to loosen safety precautions for dispensing these types of medications, chemical abortions will become even more dangerous to American women.


Please reconsider this decision to cooperate in the killing of the preborn, a decision that also increases risks to their mothers’ physical and mental health. From now on, I will avoid shopping in your stores.

Sincerely, 




<Your Name>
Concerned Citizen and Consumer


cc: 	Rose Stuckey Kirk, Chief Corporate Social Responsibility Officer
	Samantha Hammock, Executive Vice President and Chief Human Resources Officer

<Today’s Date>
<Street Address>
<City, State Zip>
Rose Stuckey Kirk, Chief Corporate Social Responsibility Officer
Verizon
1095 Avenue of the Americas
New York, NY 10036

Dear Ms. Kirk,

I’ve been researching global companies to see if they are advancing diversity and inclusion in their corporate hiring practices. I admire Verizon’s aspirations in this area and recognize the incremental gains made so far with women and minority communities. However, you should note that all the gains your company has made are being severely hindered by Verizon’s charitable donations to Planned Parenthood (PP), the major provider of the 3,000 abortions conducted daily in our country. Each abortion unjustly ends the life of an unborn child. I am certain your company’s intention is laudable. However, PP is unworthy of your support. And here’s why:

· Most abortions disproportionately affect minority communities, specifically the African American and Hispanic populations in the U.S.
This adds a racial dimension to your support of abortion and puts your company at risk for public scrutiny.

· Half of all Americans consider abortion to be morally wrong, and 25-33% believe abortion should be illegal in most cases.
This suggests that your company’s public image could be negatively affected by its support of PP.

· Finally, did you know that community health centers vastly outnumber PP facilities nationwide? In fact, PP’s provision of non-abortion health services for women is minimal.

There is a better way your company’s generosity can help women by supporting community health alternatives where your employees work.

Of course, individuals across your organization who wish to publicly support PP have the right to do so with their own personal money. But, by providing organization-wide support for PP, you obligate every single individual to cooperate in harmful practices toward women and minorities.

Please reconsider your options with your charitable giving leader in the U.S. I hope and pray that your company will not support Planned Parenthood in the future.

Sincerely, 




<Your Name>
Concerned Citizen and Consumer


cc: 	Hans Vestberg, CEO
	Samantha Hammock, Executive Vice President and Chief Human Resources Officer

<Today’s Date>
<Street Address>
<City, State Zip>
Samantha Hammock, Executive Vice President and Chief Human Resources Officer
Verizon
1095 Avenue of the Americas
New York, NY 10036

Dear Ms. Hammock,

I’ve been researching global companies to see if they are advancing diversity and inclusion in their corporate hiring practices. I admire Verizon’s aspirations in this area and recognize the incremental gains made so far with women and minority communities. However, you should note that all the gains your company has made are being severely hindered by Verizon’s charitable donations to Planned Parenthood (PP), the major provider of the 3,000 abortions conducted daily in our country. Each abortion unjustly ends the life of an unborn child. I am certain your company’s intention is laudable. However, PP is unworthy of your support. And here’s why:

· Most abortions disproportionately affect minority communities, specifically the African American and Hispanic populations in the U.S.
This adds a racial dimension to your support of abortion and puts your company at risk for public scrutiny.

· Half of all Americans consider abortion to be morally wrong, and 25-33% believe abortion should be illegal in most cases.
This suggests that your company’s public image could be negatively affected by its support of PP.

· Finally, did you know that community health centers vastly outnumber PP facilities nationwide? In fact, PP’s provision of non-abortion health services for women is minimal.

There is a better way your company’s generosity can help women by supporting community health alternatives where your employees work.

Of course, individuals across your organization who wish to publicly support PP have the right to do so with their own personal money. But, by providing organization-wide support for PP, you obligate every single individual to cooperate in harmful practices toward women and minorities.

Please reconsider your options with your charitable giving leader in the U.S. I hope and pray that your company will not support Planned Parenthood in the future.

Sincerely, 




<Your Name>
Concerned Citizen and Consumer


cc: 	Hans Vestberg, CEO
	Rose Stuckey Kirk, Chief Corporate Social Responsibility Officer
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